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24 June 2011 

 

 

Ministry of Civil Service and Administrative Reforms 

Circular Letter No 32 of 2011 

E/152/48/15T2 

 

From: Senior Chief Executive, Ministry of Civil Service and Administrative Reforms 

 

To:  Supervising Officers in charge of Ministries/Departments 

   
 

Vacancy Advertisement- International Centre for the Study of the Preservation and 

Restoration of Cultural Property(ICCROM) 
 

 

The ICCROM Council is inviting applications for the post of Director-General of 

ICCROM which falls vacant in January 2012.  

 

2.   Details of the post can be accessed on the ICCROM website at www.iccrom.org  

 

3. The deadline for submission of applications is 08 July 2011. 

 

4. It would be appreciated if the contents of this circular could be brought to the attention 

of all officers serving in your Ministry/Department. 

 

 

 

 

     G.Gukhool 

                for Senior Chief Executive 

 

Copy to:   

Secretary to Cabinet and Head of the Civil Service 

 

 

http://www.iccrom.org/eng/news/2005

